
From: LIII 
Sent: 
To: Planning 
Cc: Naylor Chris (Councillor) Callaghan Patricia (Councillor) Pietragnoli Lazzaro 

(Councillor) 
Subject: 2013i2630iP 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Orange 

Dear IVItheer IvIehts 

Vanous notices about the four apphcations recently submitted by Taylor Wimpey have been issued over two 
weeks frorn 8 hilay 2013 

I and my neighbours In the vicinity of  the Twyman House development understand that we have three weeks 
frorn the last date, that is 22 hilay, to submit any observations to LBC for consideration 

This means that the 21E2 has until 12 June to send any letters or e-mails to your office 

Regards, 

Alasdairl-lawhyard 


